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Family Mass 

Children’s Liturgy every 9am Mass 

except in school holidays 

P & F Meeting 

19 September  2018 

St Patrick’s Hall 

Enquires and bookings please call the 

school office 

Outside School Hours Care 

E: eastgosford.oshc@dbb.org.au 

or phone 0408 165 671 

or visit the school website 

The Uniform Shop 

phone 0412 087 696 

opening hours during school terms 

Tuesday 

8.30am – 10.30am 

Also 1st Friday of every month 

2.30pm – 4.00pm 

The uniform shop can be contacted 

outside of business hours by email 

stpatricksprimary@alinta.com.au 

payments can be made direct to  

Alinta Apparel in the form of cash, 

credit card, or debit credit card 

NO CHEQUES 

uniform price list  & online shopping 

available at 

http://www.alintaapparel.com.au/alinta/ 

Canteen 

Infants: Wednesday & Friday 

Primary: Wednesday & Friday 

Rostered volunteers please give  

24 hours’ notice if you are unable to 

attend 

© St Patrick’s Catholic Primary School, East Gosford. 
Material in the newsletter is not to be reproduced without the permission of the School Principal. 

 Enews  21 2 November 2018 

FOR YOUR FORWARD PLANNER… 

15/11 Casey’s Toy Night 

12 Nov Remembrance Day Liturgy 

16 Nov Year 3 Excursion to Wetlands 

9,16 & 23 Nov Kindergarten 2019 Transition Mornings 

20 Nov Yr6 Market Day 

21 –23 Nov Yr 5 Camp 

30/11  Family Movie Night “The Star” 

6 Dec  Yr 6 Grad Mass 

18 Dec End of Year Mass 

2019 

31 Jan Year 1—6 begin school 

Mon 4 February.  Kindergarten start  

FROM OUR PRINCIPAL……. 

Dear Parents and students, 

Thank you to all the Grandparents and parents who were able to join us last Friday when 

we celebrated Grandparents Day. It was wonderful to see so many family members at 

Mass, in the classrooms and at morning tea and Assembly. We hope that you enjoyed the 

celebration as much as we did. 

Colour Fun Run 

It is a shame that we have had to postpone the Colour Fun Run today, but with the hot 

weather predicted we didn’t want the children out and running around in the hot sun. We 

do have another date, Monday 19th November starting at the same time. For those who 

volunteered to help and are now unable ton this date, please contact the office. 

Market Day 

As has been the tradition at St Patrick’s, the Year 6 students will be holding their Market 

Day for the other children on Tuesday 20th November. More information will follow for 

those new parents who are  not familiar with the day. 

Kindergarten 2019 Transition 

Today we started our Kindergarten Transition today and it was wonderful to see our 2019 

Kindergarten children at school today with their parents. We have three more sessions for 

our new Kinders and their parents, over the next three Fridays. We hope parents that you 

found the information shared today helpful and please don’t hesitate to contact us if you 

have any questions. 

Surf Days 

Next week the Primary children have their surf days, which provides them with some very 

valuable information about surf safety.  

Monday – Year 4         Tuesday – Year 5          Thursday – Year 3         Friday – Year 6 

Remembrance Day Liturgy 

On Monday 12th November we will be holding Remembrance Day Liturgy which has been 

organised by the SRC. 

Family Movie Night  - THE STAR 

We are having a St Patrick’s school and Parish Movie night on Friday 30th November. 

Please keep the date free as I am sure it will be a great night. The movie being shown is 

THE STAR and we are hoping to have a Sausage Sizzle, Drinks, Tea, Coffee and slice 

available on the night. We hope that you can join us. 

Thank you for your continued support

Cheryl Walsh 



 FROM OUR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CO-ORDINATOR—Jacqueline Fletcher  

"The Lord our God is Lord alone!" (Mark 12:28-34) 

Throughout history in the East and the West, various cultures worshipped multiple gods: the Egyptians, the 

Greeks, the Romans, etc. To number them all, it would count in the thousands. Somehow, civilization de-

vised a god for all occasions. 

 Yet, in comparison, the Jews worshipped one God only. In Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus declares, "The Lord 

our God is Lord alone!" with the admonition to love the Lord with all our hearts, souls, minds and strength. 

In our world today, we may worship other gods of money, possessions, power and prestige. We may pro-

fess one God, but we still have other gods of addiction and distractions that dilute our faith. 

This week notes went home to all families seeking your support 

for the St Vincent de Paul Christmas Appeal.  Each class will be 

making a hamper to go to a family in need and your child/ren has 

been asked to donate a specific item for their class hamper.  

Every year we provide about 18 hampers to our local St Vincent 

de Paul.  Thank you in advance for your support!     

Thank you to all who were able to come along to celebrate Grandparents Day with us.  It was so beautiful 

to see the love between our grandparents and their grandchildren (and GREAT grandchildren) 

 

First Eucharist Classes have commenced.   

Please keep in your prayers the children and adults 

from our school and parish who are journeying to-

wards this Sacrament as well as their Sponsors 

and families.   

GRANDPARENTS DAY 

SUNDAY’S GOSPEL  

FIRST EUCHARIST 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL CHRISTMAS APPEAL 



 FAMILY MASS YEAR 5 

On Sunday the 11th November 2018, Year 5 is celebrating their Family Mass at the Church at 

9.00am.  This Mass falls on Remembrance Day, so it is a special occasion to gather and pray 

for those people who have sacrificed their lives for our freedom.  Come along and join us! 

SCHOOL INVOLEMENT IN 2019 

 

As 2019 approaches, I would like to encourage children and their families to think about ways they can be 

involved with liturgy in our school and parish community.   

Children who will be coming into Year 4 next year will have the opportunity to become altar servers.  The 

training for this ministry occurs in school hours with Mrs Fletcher and either Father Tadeusz or Father Se-

bastian early Term 1 2019.  Altar servers serve our school community at whole schools masses and are 

rostered on weekend masses within our parish (roughly twice a term).  Altar service training is for all chil-

dren who have made their Sacraments and are inYears 4-6. 

For those children who are currently in Year 5, I would encourage parents to discuss with them the possi-

bility of joining the Liturgy Team.  This team supports me with Masses and Liturgies.  Their roles include 

greeting people at the doors of the Church when we have masses, setting up the Church, running the 

PowerPoint Presentation and next year, I hope they will support me in a weekly prayer group.  

Lastly, we have had some damage to homes and our Church in the past few weeks.  A large copper cross 

was stolen from the back of the Church at the memorial.  If you live or are in the area, please keep an eye 

out and report any suspicious activity to the Police and school. 

What’s on Term 4: 

W4:  Year 5 Family Mass. Sunday 11th November 2018. 9am. 

W5: Remembrance Day Liturgy. 12 November 2018. 

10.30am 

Blessings V 

Jacqueline Fletcher 

Religious Education Coordinator 



 



 

Thanks Jackson & Stella for you  

special reports of your day at  

The Reptile Park 



 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO SUBMIT A LEAVE FORM FOR ABSENCES OF 

IS THIS FORM STILL 
ON YOUR FRIDGE??  
Please return your Family Registration Form 

for 2019 as soon as possible. 

If you have misplaced the pink form that was 
sent home earlier this term, or require  

another, please contact the office as soon as 
possible.  

Every family needs to return this form to the 
office if they have a student at  

St Patrick’s in 2019. 

FROM ST PAT’S ADMIN LADIES……….. 

An Update from Compass 

Thank you to those parents who have logged in to Compass and embraced the new system.  We have had many 
questions over the past few weeks of parents requesting their login details or asking for help with entering absence 
notes.  Our records indicate that there are still a large number of parents who are yet to log in for the first time. 

·A reminder that all communication to parents will ONLY be sent via Compass commencing Monday 19
th
 November 

(Week 7 of this term) with some general information and reminders published on our School Facebook Page.  If 
you have not received your login details, please contact the office as soon as possible.  You will continue to re-
ceive Compass and eNews notifications until this time to ensure no one misses out on valuable information.   

·If you are taking your child out of school for 5 days or more, an Application for Extended Leave form needs to be 
completed and returned at least 2 weeks prior to your leave.  This form is available to download from our website 
or you can collect one from the office.  Compass will allow you to enter the leave (for now), however it is a Gov-
ernment requirement that you have written approval from the Principal for leave taken during a school term. 

·To add an absence note for your child, please click on your child’s photo and then click on ‘Approvals’.  You will see 
a plus sign at the bottom of the screen.  Please use this to add your absence notes.  You do not need to contact 
the school by telephone or email if you have added this note via Compass as this information feeds directly to the 
class roll for the teacher to see. 

·All parents of children in Years 3-6 should be using Compass for late arrivals, early departures or full day absenc-
es.  Parents of children in Years K-2 can use the Kiosk located in the office for late arrivals and early departures 
but should be using Compass for full day absences.  

·We have uploaded the Term 4 important dates into Compass.  At this stage they can only be viewed on a desktop by 
clicking on the calendar icon or by clicking the ‘open in browser’ option on your mobile device (and then clicking 
on the calendar icon).  We hope to have this information easily accessible on mobile devices soon. 

·In 2019, Parent/Teacher Interviews will be booked via Compass, this includes the Maths Assessment Interviews 
(MAIs) that are undertaken on the first 2 days of the school year.  More information will be sent home towards the 
end of this term with instructions on how to book a MAI for your child/ren. 

·If you have any questions regarding Compass or are yet to receive your login details please contact the office. 



 ICAS : International Competitions and Assessments for Schools 
 
As the last of the ICAS test results came through students from St Patrick’s 

achieved outstanding results in ICAS Mathematics last term. Those children 

whose achievements were outstanding were rewarded with certificates of High Distinction, Dis-

tinction, Credit and Merit. 

Owen in 5B received a certificate of High Distinction; Anish and Ben in 5B, Nate in 5G, Anna in 

4G and Michael in 3B received certificates of Distinction;  certificates of Credit were awarded to 

Ram, Harry and Rania in 5G, Lily in 4G, Joanna, Lachlan, Dan and Remi in 3B and Shieun in 3G; 

certificates of Merit were awarded to Dominic in 6B, Max, Violet and Emeline in 4G. 

Wonderful results for all these children. 

Carmen Hartz, Teacher Librarian 

 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjO4JfyxJTVAhXMH5QKHfKLAukQjRwIBw&url=http://blogs.craigburn.sa.edu.au/blog/2017/03/09/2017-international-competitions-and-assessments-for-schools-icas/&psig=AFQjCNGx


 

CRICKET   WON ONE LOST ONE!! OUR ST PAT’S BOYS FROM YEAR 5 

& 6 HAD A GREAT DAY WITH MR DOBB  



 FROM OUR P & F TEAM…………… 

Congratulations to our winners of the Grandparents Day raffle. We raised ... Thank you to everyone who 
purchased tickets and thanks to Nick C and Nic P for organising the prizes.  

Thanks for those who sent in items for the Teacher's Lunch for International Teacher's 
Day. It was a beautiful lunch which they all enjoyed immensely. Our teachers work so 
hard for our children, it's was lovely to be able to look after them for a change! 

Our Casey's Christmas night is fast approaching. Don't forget to 
RSVP to Rach as you will be in the running to win a Casey's voucher 
to spend on the night. PLUS 20% of all sales from the night is given 
back to the school. It's so easy to get the majority of your Christmas 
shopping done in one night, under the one roof with nibbles and 
drinks included!  Please see flyer for more information. 

Family Movie Night—30th November  

The Star 

Canteen Thank you to those parents who have answered the canteen 
call. It's a never-ending job and we apologise for the continuous emails and messages asking for help. 
Next Wednesday, 7th November, both canteen require one helper each. Please let Ange know 
0409362217 if you can spare a couple of hours otherwise both canteen will be closed. Wednesday is only 
from 10am till 11:30am, you could even start at 10:45 and just not cook any hot food. So 45 minutes is all it 
would take. Many thanks. 

CANTEEN Please text Ange on 0409 362 227 if you would like to help. 

 



 
YEAR 5 AT THE ART GALLERY AND MARY MAC KILLOP MUSEUM 

They represented our school very 

well and had a great day. 



 NEWS FROM THE MUSIC ROOM - Mrs Morris 

 CALLING ALL STUDENTS INTERESTED IN JOINING THE SCHOOL BAND in 2019? 

Next week our St Patrick's School Band will perform a special concert for students interested in joining the 
band in 2019. If you would like your child to be part of the 2019 Training Band please complete the online 
Expression of Interest Form https://goo.gl/forms/fONFW1MJFVs9BZ3h2  

We are looking for students interested in playing a range of instruments from trombones and euphoniums 
through to clarinets and flute and drums. For more information on the instruments on offer 

and to see how the current band works please visit our St Patrick’s School Band Website at: https://
sites.google.com/view/st-patricks-bands/home  

 BAND PERFORMANCES - CONCERT AND TRAINING BANDS! 

As part of our recruitment for the school band next year, both our Training and Concert bands will be in-
volved in performances in Week 4 and 5: 

Tuesday 6th November 2018 - during school hour in the Primary Hall 

7pm Wednesday 14th November 2018 - band to arrive at 6:30pm for set up and warm up :) 

**keep practising at home! 

 MUSIC TOGETHER EVENING 

All our students learning guitar, recorder, keyboard and band 
instruments are invited to our bi-annual Music Together Even-
ing at St Patrick’s - Wednesday 12th December 2018. Stu-
dents are invited to select a piece of music to learn for the 
evening to showcase where they are at learning their instru-
ment of choice. It is such a wonderful evening sharing our tal-
ents as musicians with each other and our families and build-
ing confidence with performances. Please refer to the flyer 
and chat to Mrs Morris if you have any questions.  

Register via our online Music Together registration form: 
https://goo.gl/forms/bLfFBNI6aTlQW5D73  

 KEYBOARD AND GUITAR LESSONS 

If you are interested in registering for guitar and/or keyboard lessons at school for next year please see our 
flyers for more information. All enrolments through the Central Coast Conservatorium of Music. 

  

https://goo.gl/forms/fONFW1MJFVs9BZ3h2
https://sites.google.com/view/st-patricks-bands/home
https://sites.google.com/view/st-patricks-bands/home
https://goo.gl/forms/bLfFBNI6aTlQW5D73


 



DIOCESE OF BROKEN BAY SPORTS COUNCIL 
SUMMER SPORTS SELECTION TRIALS 2018/19 

    INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 
Selection trials for students to attend the NSWCPS Polding Team Sport Selection Trials for basketball, 
tennis and cricket in Lismore (8 Feb 2019) will be held during term 4 this year (2018 –details below).  

Any students wishing to be considered to attend a sport trial must return the ‘Player Profile’ to school NO 
LATER THAN FRIDAY 9 November.  Please direct all enquiries to your school sport coordinator. 

• Each school will then determine the students to be invited to attend the trial according to their
experience/ability and in keeping with the entry limits and will confirm a student's permission to attend a
sports trial by returning the 'Invitation to attend Broken Bay Sport Trial' to the student.

• A $10 entry fee applies to all trials. Payment is to be made by Qkr (Instructions for payment
process included with 'Invitation to attend'). This payment must be made no later than the day prior
to the trial.

• Each student attending a trial must bring the 'Invitation to Attend' and give it to the Trial Convener upon
arrival. The school will also have notified the convener of endorsed entries.

• Students are required to wear their school sport shirt to all trials.

• Parents are responsible for transport and supervision of their children at all Broken Bay trials.
Parents are expected to remain with their child for the duration of the trial and to abide by the
Broken Bay Diocese Code of Conduct.

• Dogs are not permitted at school sport events.
• The selectors’ decisions are final. Any enquiries must be directed to your school sport coordinator.

• Boys’ cricket is particularly competitive and with many students already having been identified as
representative standard in community programs.

• As girls' cricket is a developing sport, any girls who are competent at cricket or softball are encouraged
to attend.

• For tennis, only children of a competent standard, who participate in regular competition and are able to
score may attend. Low bounce balls will not be used; only regulation yellow balls.

• For boys and girls basketball only children who are highly competent may attend.
• In the case of wet weather schools will be advised by email of any postponement. There will be a recorded

message on the Primary Sport Information Line 82507976

The aim of the NSWCPS Polding Area trial in Lismore is to select a primary school team to compete in the NSW 
PSSA State Carnival and to give individuals who display outstanding ability (ie ‘rep’ players) the opportunity to be 
considered for selection in the NSW PSSA state team. For information re PSSA events go to: 
https://app.education.nsw.gov.au/sport/NSWPSSA  A student who is not available to compete at the Polding trials 
in Lismore or the particular state carnival should not attend a Broken Bay trial. 
Parents must make their own transport and accommodation arrangements for their child if selected to represent 
Broken Bay at the Polding trials in Lismore. 
All teams are open age (8-13yrs) and it is expected that most children selected will be in year 6 or year 5 in 2019. 
Students turning 13 in the year of competition will be eligible for selection in a Polding team but will not be eligible 
for selection in a state team. 

SPORT  DATE VENUE TIME CO-ORDINATOR Selected 
TENNIS 
BOYS/GIRLS 

Tuesday 20 
November 

Pennant Hills Park 
Brittania St  
Pennant Hills  

Boys12.30-4.00 
Girls 1.00-3.00 

Libby Adler 
St Mary's Manly 4 boys 

4 girls 
BASKETBALL 
GIRLS 

Thursday 22 
November 

Northern Beaches 
Indoor Sports  
Jacksons Rd 
Warriewood 

1.00-3.00pm Chris Petry 
OLGC Forestville 8 

BASKETBALL 
BOYS 

Thursday 22 
November 

1.00 -3.00 pm Luke Spencer 
St Agatha's Pennant Hills 8 

CRICKET 
BOYS 

Thursday 6 
December 

 
Hassell Park Cnr 
Palm St and Mona 
Vale Rd St Ives 

12.30- 3.30pm David Fletcher 
Broken Bay CSO 7 

CRICKET GIRLS Thursday 6 
December 

1.30 - 3.30pm Kellie Denneman 
MacKillop College Warnervale 7 

https://app.education.nsw.gov.au/sport/NSWPSSA


 



DIOCESE OF BROKEN BAY TEAM SPORT TRIALS  
PLAYER PROFILE-NOMINATION 

                  RETURN TO SCHOOL NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 9 NOVEMBER 
 
SPORT: ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
 
Your school sport coordinator will give you an 'Invitation to Attend'   if you have permission 
from the school to attend the trials. You MUST bring this to the trial with you and give to the 
convener on arrival. Your school will also have submitted a list of students with permission 
to attend to the convener. 
 The 'Invitation to Attend' also contains information re payment of the $10 trial entry fee 
using Qkr by Mastercard. 

STUDENT DETAILS- Name: ______________________________________________ 
Year group this year: _____________Class:  _________Date of birth: _________________ 
Name of school and suburb: __________________________________________________ 
Emergency contact details:   Parent/guardian______________________________________ 
Mobile phone number:_________________________________________________ 
Please list any allergies or medical conditions: 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PLAYING HISTORY  
Present club / association: ___________________________ 
age group /div: ____________________________________ 
List any previous competition/representative experience in this sport:  
 
 
Preferred positions played: 1__________________________2_________________________ 
Bowling details for cricket:______________________________________________________ 
 

PARENT/GUARDIAN PERMISSION  
o I give permission for my child to attend the Broken Bay Team Sport Trial for the abovementioned 

sport if selected by the school. 
o I understand that I am responsible for my child’s transport to and from the event and supervision for 

the duration of the event.   
o I understand that I am required to pay the trial entry fee ($10) via Qkr prior to participation in the trial 

if my child is selected by the school. This fee is non-refundable. 
o I am familiar with the Diocese of Broken Bay 'Code of Conduct'. 
o I understand that dogs are not permitted at Broken Bay trials or school events. 
o I give permission for my child’s name and school to be listed on the Diocese of Broken Bay Primary 

Sports Council website if selected in the team. 

Name: __________________________ Signature: ______________________ Date:______ 
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